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Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)

From: City Council
Sent: September 23, 2018 11:50 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, September 23, 2018 - 23:50 
Submitted by anonymous user: 64.110.232.98 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Sunday, September 23, 2018 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Bessie Aida 
Last Name: Pino 
Email:  
Address: 7th St. West 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):   
Subject: Saskatoon Farmers' Market 
Meeting (if known):   
Comments: 
 
I am writing  a brief note to let you know that I am very disappointed on the City’s stand regarding the renewal 
of the Saskatoon Farmers’ Market Cooperative lease. 
 
I think that location is very convenient and central for costumers like myself that meet regularly with other 
people I don’t get to visit during the week while at the same time gives me the chance to buy some produces I 
need. This is a real community hotspot in our city that’s much needed in these times of extreme disconnection 
and lack of unity. 
 
Having local farmers, bakers and artisans at this location seems to me has a very positive impact on our local 
economy and sending them out of this venue is going to deprive me and my family from this authentic and well 
managed farmers’ market.  
 
I have been living in this wonderful city for over 42 years and this spot is one of my favorite ones. I ask you to 
give our Saskatoon Farmers’ Market the support needed to stay at their location; I’m confident this will help 
them strive and grow in the future. 
 
Thank you very much! 
 
Bessie Aida Pino 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments:  
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/258137 
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